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19/11/2021  16:39:052021/5457/A OBJ Camden Town 

CAAC

The Camden Town CAAC objects to the proposed signage design.

The proposed plastic fascia and internally illuminated plastic lettering above are inappropriate for a shop within 

the Conservation Area. The shopfront design does not comply with relevant Camden guidelines and should 

therefore be refused.
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